
 

 

          

          

 

 

  

Annual General Meeting (AGM)  

 

➢ Our Annual General Meeting was held on Tuesday, April 18th. 

➢ 76 people attended either in person or via Zoom. 

➢ Election results will be posted to Pembina Hills Local 22 website:  

https://local22.teachers.ab.ca/Pages/Home.aspx 

➢ Local Council Positions Available: 

1) TWC (Teacher Welfare Committee) 

• 2 positions are available  

• Please contact Michelle Savoie or Dale Erickson if you 

are interested in volunteering for one of these positions 

2) Convention Rep 

• 1 position was filled at the AGM and 1 position remains 

open 

• Pease notify Michelle Savoie or Shelli Stocki if you are 

interested in volunteering for this position 

➢ If you attended the AGM, you should have already received your 

Everything Card via email. 

 

TBAC 

➢ If you have any non-contractual items that you would like 

addressed to our superintendent and representing board 

members, pls email our Vice President Chrissie Epp at: 

vp@local22.ca 

➢ Our next TBAC meeting is on Monday, May 8th. 
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For more details, contact your               

School Representative. 


